September 12, 2022

LADY PUTTERS GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES
Meeting was called to order at 12:30

MINUTES OF LAST GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Anne Becknell made a motion to approve minutes for March 2022 General membership
meeting

Ginny Mutton seconded / all in favor

TREASURERS REPORT

In Judy Fricke’s absence, Tracy Anderson gave the Treasurers report. Copy attached
MEMBERSHIP REPORT

Judy Horvick reported 235 members. Forty Five new members this year. She thanked her team.
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Ginny Mutton gave the nomination committee report.

The slate includes Tracy Anderson- President; Carol Goff-Vice President; Laura Nemetz-
Secretary (all returning for second year) and Carla McFadden- Treasurer.

Ginny called for any additional nominations from the floor. Hearing none, nominations were
closed and the slate as presented was unanimously approved.

NEW BUSINESS

e Recognition of new members . Eight new members were present

e Four top money winners for the quarter were announced

e S50 gift certificates courtesy of Jason Peterson of Edward Jones Financial were awarded
to the three lucky Lady Putters who shot holes-in-one on hole # 1.

e Nine attendance prizes were awarded

e Plans for the 20™" Anniversary celebration are progressing. Anne Becknell and Kay
Williams are spearheading this team. The event will be December 12, 2022. Kay
requested that anyone with photos/memorabilia that could be added to the décor,
please contact Anne or Kay.

e Mairead Bertoli will be taking over for Alecia Kelley handling the food for our meetings.
Mairead has been shadowing Alecia.

e Next General Meeting December 12, 2022 .

Pat Sheehan motioned to adjourn. The meeting closed at !:05.

Respectfully submitted by Laura Nemetz, Secretary



